
January 22, 2019 

 

 

Angelica Cruz 

Mt. San Antonio College 

1100 North Grand Ave 

Walnut CA 91789 

 

Dear Angelica: 

 

The League would like to congratulate you on being selected for the 2019 Phi Theta Kappa All-

California Academic Team. Please celebrate your success with us at an awards luncheon in 

Sacramento at the Sacramento Convention Center, Rooms 202 & 203, on Monday, March 25, 

2019 at 11:30 – 2:00 P.M.  Along with the rest of the All-California Academic Team winners, 

you will be honored and presented your Phi Theta Kappa (PTK) award and certificate.  

When Phi Theta Kappa’s team rankings become available, they will be posted to the League’s 

website. Visit www.ccleague.org  to find your ranking. 

Invitations to the March 25th  awards luncheon will also be mailed to the president of your 

college and your PTK honors advisor. All luncheon reservations must be made on-line and be 

prepaid. Reservation forms will not be accepted after Thursday, March 14th. Coordinate 

with your honors advisor. Please note the request on the reservation form for your bio and 

photo must be completed on-line by Friday, March 1st  to be included in the program. 

Please go to https://www.ccleague.org/node/583/validate  to submit bio and photo. 

The Community College League is proud to honor you, an exemplary community college scholar 

of 2019 by being a sponsor of this important program—in conjunction with Phi Theta Kappa. 

We look forward to meeting you at this special event.  

Yours truly, 

 
Larry Galizio, Ph.D. 

President and Chief Executive Officer  

 

cc:        Phi Theta Kappa Advisor 

 

http://www.ccleague.org/
https://www.ccleague.org/node/583/validate

